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I am vehemently opposed to this sneaky bill. These extra taxes the public has not 

been made aware of, all the extra fees and taxes this will bring. It is a blatant money 

grab from hard working tax paying families that can barely make ends meet now. The 

state of Oregon needs to learn to budget and have some outside auditing done. So 

much waste! No new taxes!  


